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 Fannie Mae Confidential 

 

Cash Remittance System Release Notes 
March 20, 2025 

 

Effective March 22, 2025, the Cash Remittance SystemTM (CRSTM) will be updated to require users to validate the draft 

amount before submission.  

 

 

Draft Request Amount Confirmation 

Servicers that enter draft transactions directly into CRS will now have to re-enter the amount of the draft request as part of 

the transaction confirmation, prior to submission of the request.  This change does not apply for transactions submitted 

through the Import function.  Once a draft request is entered, a pop-up screen will display the transaction details except 

the dollar amount.  Users will be required to input the dollar amount to confirm the transaction.  Entering the transaction 

amount on the confirmation screen will minimize errors and enhance accuracy.  

  

For More Information 

Additional CRS information and resources for Servicers can be found on the CRS page. For questions about this release, 

please contact your Fannie Mae Relationship Manager. 
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